Susannah Larson

From: Timothy.CTR.Bogan@faa.gov

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 10:40 AM

To: Susannah Larson

Subject: RE: Stop buzzer POC for WE2XGE renewal
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning,

Confirmed receipt of Stop buzzer info.

Your FAA coordination number for the modification/renewal of call sign WE2XGE is NG T170208.
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.
V/R

Tim Bogan

Contract Support (NISC Ill), Spectrum Engineer
AJW-1C6 Spectrum Engineering Services, CSA
Leidos Corp.

10101 Hillwood Pkwy 2N-241

Fort Worth TX 76177

Desk: (817) 222-5523

Cellular: (405) 305-3859
Timothy.ctr.bogan@faa.gov
http://nisc.faa.gov/

NISC...Success through Excellence, Innovation, and Teamwork






